January 2017 Shrewsbury Recreation Minutes

In Attendance:

Mike Goldberg Rob Lynch Brian Keatts Adam Robinson Joe Henry Ryan Lillis Mike Keller Chris Albanese Cathy Villani

Congratulate Mike Goldberg on his first meeting as the New Chairman of Shrewsbury Recreation Committee!

SYAA

Poker Tournament: Friday February 24

Mixer: Going to be scheduled for a convenient date for Rec Committee and SYAA

Lacrosse: Rob is working with Shore Skills Clinic to help run the Shrewsbury Based Program. It will be 6 weeks. Grades: K-4 will be Co-Ed and will meet 1hr a week and will be clinic style. Grades 5-8 will meet 2x a week, 1x during the week and 1x during the week. It will be a 6 week program. Little Silver Lacrosse is still an option for those that are interested.

Discussed using the Upper Fields at Manson for lacrosse.

Basketball Update: Overall the winter basketball league is going well. Some questions were raised about the $3^{\rm rd}/4^{\rm th}$ grade girls having no games on Saturdays. The coaches decided that due to the smaller amount of girls playing that they would run it more clinic style and play a game against each other at the end. They are going to stick to this format for this season, but format is subject to change for next year. The boys league has more children signed up so they are able to have teams that play against each other.

We need to make sure that the open gym has supervision. The question was raised of how much do we pay for janitors on Saturdays during the winter basketball league.

We can still use some referees for the 1:10-2:10 time on Saturdays.

Baseball Update: Baseball registration is Open in Community Pass and at this point there are only 34 kids signed up and mostly K-3. Derek Fisher and Merric Polloway are the TRLL Reps.

Softball Update: Mike Keller will chair for the upcoming season.

Treasurer Update:

New Soccer Goals were purchased (itemized for 2016 budget)

Possible New Members to Join The Recreation Committee:

Possible New Members: Dave Gittines and Mr. Jannuzzi

Easter Egg Hunt: Cathy Villani and Mike Goldberg will chair. Date to be announced

Assignments for the Coming Year for Recreation Sports Prorams:

Basketball: John Monahan and Brian Keatts Soccer: Joe Henry, Rob Lynch and Ryan Lillis

Baseball: Adam Robinson, Ryan Lillis and Chris Albanese

Softball: Mike Keller

Lacrosse: Rob Lynch and Mike Goldberg

Field Hockey: Nancy Samaha and Megan Porter

Street Hockey: Walt Huresky

Tennis: Mike Keller Golf: Joe Henry

Flag Football: Mike Goldberg, Adam Robinson, Rob Lynch

Volleyball: Cathy Villani

Summer Basketball: Rob Lynch, Mike Goldberg and others

Summer Camp: To Be Determined

Monthly Meetings will now be held on the 2nd Wednesday of every month.

Adjournment & Upcoming Meeting

Wednesday, February 8 @ 7:30